Minutes of the Antrim Planning Board Meeting July 6, 1995

Present: Edwin Rowehl, Chairman; David Essex: Mike Oldershaw and
Alternate Barbara Elia sitting for Judith Pratt

Chairman Rowehl opened the meeting at 7:30 P.M. and introduced
the Board as noted above.

Society for the Protection of New Hampshire Forests (McCabe
Forest map 1A lot 798) - Steve Caron Staff Surveyor representing
the Society met with the Board to discuss the subdivision of the
building from the rest of the property. He presented a plan
showing two options and asked for the Board's comments. After

much discussion the Board advised Mr. Caron to make application
for the subdivision.

Cheshire 0il Company (T-Bird map 1A lot 202) - The Chair raised
discussion of the construction at this site. The gas pumps have
been relocated and while they have not increased the density the
Chair commented that, in the interest of good faith, the location

of the new pumps should have been more clearly defined on the
plan.

New England Timber Realty - The Chair reported that Mike Lambert
has not made the mylar available for signature.

Touchwood Corporation - The Chair reported on communication with
the new owner Arizcuren Family Trust. He also reported that
David Cutter has not made the mylar available for signature.

Teddy Bear Nursery School and Day-care Kathleen Blackburn owner -
The Chair signed a Zoning Verification for the State.

Minutes of June 1, 1995 - No quorum of the attendees of this

meeting were present so the subject was tabled until the next
meeting.

After it was determined that there is nothing on the agenda for
the July 20, 1995 meeting; David Essex moved to cancel the
meeting scheduled for July 20. The next meeting to be held

August 3, 1995 at 7:30 P.M. Second Michael Oldershaw. So moved
unanimously.

Mike Oldershaw made the motion to adjourn. David Essex second.
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
Barbara Elia, Secretary



